
 

 

 

  
 

 
 

Lake Esmond play space  

Come and have your say 

 
 

 

The City of Ballarat will soon be replacing the existing play equipment and 
would like your thoughts and feedback in relation to the proposed design and 
any other comments about Lake Esmond. 
 

When    12 -2pm Saturday 13 September  
Where  BBQ area at Lake Esmond 
What   Free BBQ and an opportunity to talk to Council staff 
 

Want a copy of the proposed design or more information?  Phone 5320 5183 or email  
paularoozenburg@ballarat.vic.gov.au 
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